
  

It doesn’t matter what this world faces or what happens in this world, the church is strong & 
will continue to fulfill the Great Commission. 

THANK YOU FOR BEING A PARTNER WITH US! 

David & Yonda Schwarz 
Regional Director 

CAC Region 

Greetings to all our Partners in Missions! 

God has given us a new year and it has been a busy 
one so far.  Since January, my wife and I are now back 
to supervising just one region.  Mike and Miriam 
Sponsler are now the new Regional Directors for 
South America. Yonda & I have our original region of 
Mexico, Caribbean Islands, Central America and three 
countries of South America (French Guiana, Guyana 
& Suriname).  We enjoyed being the Regional Direc-
tor for South American for three years.  There is great 
revival in Latin America 
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This year I have been able to travel again.  
Yonda had a full knee replacement surgery 
in February so she has not traveled since 
then.  I’ve had 27 flights, 9 covid tests, been 
in 7 countries, 2 missions conferences, a 
District Spanish Conference and a board 
meeting or two.  

God is moving in a mighty way.  There are 
great reports of weekly baptisms and people be-
ing filled with the Holy Ghost.  Travel is very 
different and not as enjoyable as before, but it is 
so refreshing to see that the church is still strong 
and moving forward. We have great missionaries, national leaders, and 

people in our churches.  


